
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

VV.sflIngton, D C. 2(752) 

April 19, 1978 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Re: Freedom of Information Case #810184 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 

dated March 27, 1978. Your letter has been 

referred to the Office of the Legal Adviser for 

direct response to you. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth R. Strawberry 
Freedom of Information Staff 
Bureau of Public Affairs 


